
 

Stomp the Yard 2018 Full Movie :- "Stomp The Yard" is a 2018 american sports comedy film directed by Isaac Fronk and
written by Brian Kalin O'Neill. It stars Columbus Short, Megalyn Echikunwoke, Mason Cook, Laz Alonso, Gina Rodriguez and
Dennis Quaid. The film premiered on January 18, 2018 at South By Southwest festival in Austin. It had a limited release in the
United States on April 6 before being released wide on April 13. The budget of the film was $15 million, with a total gross of
$52 million against its production budget of $11 million achieving a net profit margin in excess of 2 to 1. When DJ learns that
he cannot compete in his final year of collegiate step team competition due to unsatisfactory grades, he drops out of college and
works two jobs while making up his work. His mother pressures him to return to school while his father wants him to focus on
improving himself. When DJ learns that the legendary step team captains, The Divine Nine, are recruiting new members for the
upcoming season, he attempts to join the team under their tutelage. He ends up failing at homecoming when he messes up an
important routine because of a rival school's excessive cheering at a football game. After failing at his first attempt to join the
Divine Nine, he moves back to his old neighborhood and reconnects with former classmate, Marcus. Marcus encourages DJ to
make a special entrance for their school's homecoming dance. They pull the stunt off by throwing pies in people's faces as they
run through a town square. DJ and Marcus realize that their antics have made them hated, but also that it could give them a
chance to redeem themselves as they anticipate becoming team captains as part of the Divine Nine later that year..

The film was shot primarily in Columbus, Georgia, but also in Austin, Texas. "Stomp the Yard" was released on iTunes on
November 8, 2014. 

The film received negative reviews, with Rotten Tomatoes reporting that 8% of critics gave the film positive reviews, based on
7 reviews. On Metacritic, which assigns a normalized rating to reviews, the film has a weighted average score of 23 out of 100,
based on 4 critics.

  "Stomp the Yard" was nominated for two Teen Choice Awards (2016): Movie:Choice Action Adventure (Columbus Short) and
Choice Music:Action (Megalyn Echikunwoke), but they lost to "". The movie also received nominations at the 2016 BET
Awards including Best Actor in a Musical for Columbus Short and Best Group. 

   

 

 

 

 

  "Stomp the Yard" was filmed on location in Columbus, Georgia. The film is rated PG-13 for some violence, sensuality and
language; it is also 78 minutes long. The filming locations were Franklin Park, the Franklin County Public Library, the North
Street Railroad Bridge over the Chattahoochee River near Downtown Columbus, and Robson Park at I-75 exit 143. Stomp the
Yard was filmed on location in Columbus on portions of Franklin Park, Shelby Street on Macon Road Segment of Macon Road
where Macon Road heads west for a mile between Park Avenue SE and Church Street SE.
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